
 
 

 

Friday, June 16, 2017 

 

 

Golfers, 

 

We understand at the present time that there is a strong possibility of rain on Monday. 

 

We have spoken with the pro at Heatherhurst, and as in the past and as with other sports, we will play if 

at all possible.  We will play unless there is danger from lightning or we get so much rain that the course 

becomes unplayable with standing water or the greens. 

 

With TN weather so unpredictable, it is too hard to make a call on the severity of the weather until the 

morning of the event.  Players may call the pro shop at (931) 484-3799 Monday morning  to obtain 

information about delays or cancelation of Monday’s round. 

 

We are hopeful that this weather will just pass us on by! 

 

Thank you- 

TSO Staff 

 


